Sent: 02 July 2021 16:39
To: Kate Henry
Subject: 205 Albany Street London NW1 4AB 2021/1852/P + 2021/2486/L ADVICE from

The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Hello Kate,
I'm sorry that this advice is late. Perhaps you could add it to the record?

Best wishes and thanks,

Richard

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT
13 June 2021
205 Albany Street London NW1 4AB  2021/1852/P + 2021/2486/L

No objection to most of the proposals, but we question the visibility of the rooflights to the main mansard in long
views up Albany Street.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair



